
 
 

The Buckingham School is concerned that every student should have the opportunity to attend school activities/obtain equipment,  
regardless of their financial circumstances.  As such, it may be possible to subsidise those students who would otherwise be unable to 
attend trips/purchase items. Please feel free to write in confidence to office@buckinghamschool.org, if you wish to seek assistance, or 
obtain more information about Pupil Premium funding. 
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31st March 2021 
 
 
Dear Parent / Carer 
 
Further to my letter dated 10 November 2020, I am delighted to be able to inform you that we are 
moving forward with the roll out of our Chromebook purchasing scheme. 
 
Our aim in pursuing this scheme has always been to equip our students with the resources they need 
to fulfil their potential for learning in the modern world. The current pandemic has quickly brought to 
focus the additional needs of our students which this scheme will also support.  
 
We have tried throughout to also be sensitive to your needs and situation, hence, our postponement 
of the rollout of the scheme until such time as we could feel certain that we weren’t adding additional 
pressure to you, at a time when so many other concerns were taking centre stage. 
 
Thanks to the feedback which we received from you last term; we feel that the time is right to get the 
scheme up and running.  As previously communicated, our goal is for all students currently in Year 7 
to have the one educational device that they can use in school and at home, ready to use when they 
return in September 2021, as Year 8 students.   
 
I will shortly be sending out to you details of the scheme including the different payment options, 
insurance cover and warranty cover, including details of delivery. If you have any questions or queries, 
please do get in touch with me. 
 
Yours faithfully, 
 

 
Mr D Osborne 
Director of IT 
dosborne@buckinghamschool.org 
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